
Parents –  
Please Join our PAC for Coffee… 

Parkland PAC welcomes you Back to School! 
Please join us in the Gym Tuesday at 9:00 
AM for a cup of coffee and a sweet treat 
Meet the PAC executives and say hello to 
friends. See you there!! 

 
Dear Parkland Families, 
 
I hope everyone has had an enjoyable summer so far. Please note the following information about the procedures for first couple of 
weeks of school. 
  
Tuesday, September 2, 2014: 9:00 – 9:45 

 Returning Students (Grades 1 – 5) – Please report to last year’s classrooms 
except for Mrs. Di Scianni’s class who will meet in Mrs. Wren’s classroom 
and Mrs. Fernandez and Mrs. Sidhu’s class who will meet in Mr. Wright’s 
Classroom. 

 Incoming Kindergarten Students – Please meet in The Library for an 
attendance check and a brief introduction to Parkland School. Parents will 
also be asked to sign up for a “Welcoming Conversation”. 

 New Students (Grades 1-5) To Parkland who have already registered – 
Please meet in the Room 23 to sign-in and have a brief introduction to 
Parkland School. 

 New Students who have not yet registered – Please come to the office to register. Information about the documentation you 
will need to provide at registration can be found here: Registration Information  

 
Wednesday September 3

rd
  - Tuesday September 9

th
  

 Grade 1-5 Students in school for the regular day (9:00 – 2:59) 

 Kindergarten Students and their parents attend their “Welcoming Conversations” 
 
September 10

th
  

 Kindergarten Students attend for the full day (9:00 – 2:59) 
 
During the first week our Grade 1-5 students will be involved in activities with their class grouping from last year. It is our goal to 
have all students placed into their new classrooms by the end of the first week of school. There are several factors, however, that 
could prevent this from happening. One of the most critical elements that impact this process is new students registering, and 
students who have moved away over the summer who we were unaware of in June. If your child will no longer be attending 
Parkland for this school year please send me an email: astrang@sd43.bc.ca or call the school (604) 939-1151 on Monday, August 
25

th
. 

 
School Supplies 
Please visit our website for a list of school supplies your child will need this year. These lists can be found in the following location 
from the home page of our website: Parents>School Supplies. 
 
I am looking forward to getting the school year started! Please feel free to email me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anita Strang 
Principal 
astrang@sd43.bc.ca  
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